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SB 243...ABSOLUTELY NOT! Stop infringing and do something useful like fix our 

roads and infrastructure! This awful bill has no place in our government. 

 

Stop trying to be tricky by adding last minute modifications to an already flawed bill 

that would do the following: 

 

• Strip 18-to-20-year-olds of their constitutional right to buy firearms, relegating them 

to a short list of outdated long guns while banning handguns entirely, leaving young 

adults defenseless and shattering rural traditions. 

 

• Impose a punitive three-day waiting period on firearm purchases, stalling law-

abiding citizens desperate for protection—especially victims of abuse or stalking—

while piling pointless delays on those already vetted by Oregon’s strict background 

checks.  

 

• Ban unloaded firearms from vast swathes of public buildings, and vague “adjacent 

grounds”, disarming permit holders, creating soft targets for shooters, and sowing 

confusion with unclear boundaries.  


